
TO ALL VFW POST  8561 MEMBERS & AUXILIARY’S

It is with regret that the Mens Auxiliary has to cancel Valentines Day
Dinner. The Mens Auxiliary Members have always taken great pride in every
event they have undertaken. Due to fiscal responsibility and to maintain a
balanced budget, the Mens Auxiliary is unable to perform at the level of
excellence that you have come to expect from them. 

We have decided to regroup and find a better time in the Spring for a Post
fund raiser, details to follow. We hope that this hasn’t been inconvenient to
anyone and we thank you and ask you for your continued support. All ticket sales
will be refunded in full.

If anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Stewart Pike
President Mens Auxiliary 


